
PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBER: 

Justin Cox 

6864 Williams Landing Road 

Hayes, VA 23072 

 

WE WELCOME ARTHUR REVIEA AND FAMILY  this morning in our 

worship service.  God has given Arthur a beautiful gift which he 

will be sharing with us through his music.  Thank you Arthur for 

always being willing to come and sing for us.  God Bless You.   

 

GPBC WILL BE HOSTING the area wide “PBA Gathering” Septem-

ber 24th at 6:30pm.  This is a time for PBA churches in York and 

Gloucester counties to meet and discuss ways our PBA team 

can assist with ministries in our location.  Everyone is invited to 

attend with coffee and water being provided.   

 

WORLD HUNGER DAY is Sunday, October 8th.  We will be baking 

bread to support World Hunger Day on Saturday, October 7th.  

We will have samples of our favorites for donations directly after 

the service and will be taking orders beginning at that time.  We 

have Banana Bread, Applesauce Bread, Wheat Berry Bread, 

White Bread and a very limited number of Wheat Bread.  Follow 

your nose.   

 

CHRISTMAS BOXES  We have a number of backpacks left from 

the School Supply Day.  If you would like one to include in your 

Christmas Box, please go to the library and pick one up.  They 

will fold up small enough to include in your box along with other 

items.   
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The Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia Missions Emphasis 

September 17-24   

Say Yes! 

 

The annual offering for Virginia missions was named for Alma 

Hunt (1909—2008), a native Virginian who was known world-

wide for her missions service and her unswerving dedication to 

the cause of Christ.  Churches and individuals may contribute at 

any time.  The offering provides funding for all Woman’s Mission 

Union of Virginia (WMUV) missions and ministries and makes 

possible other special ministries, outreach projects, and  

initiatives not funded through regular streams of giving.   

 

As Virginia Baptists, we are on mission together because we 

said yes individually, and now live out our faith together just like 

the first century followers of Jesus.   

 

The goal for the Alma Hunt Offering for GPBC in 2017 is $1,500.  

Your gift shows you “Say Yes” for new churches, for Virginia  

missionaries to go, for leadership development for women and 

girls, for mental health education for our churches and much 

more!  This offering allows us to be the church facing the  

realities of today’s world.  Together we will Say Yes! 

 

Alma Hunt offering materials will be available in your bulletin 

during emphasis week and also on the WMU table in the  

Narthex.  Please pray about giving to help us meet our goal and 

perhaps as in last year’s offering—surpass it!  “Say Yes” 

The Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia Missions Emphasis 

September 17-24   

Say Yes! 

 

The annual offering for Virginia missions was named for Alma 

Hunt (1909—2008), a native Virginian who was known world-

wide for her missions service and her unswerving dedication to 

the cause of Christ.  Churches and individuals may contribute at 

any time.  The offering provides funding for all Woman’s Mission 

Union of Virginia (WMUV) missions and ministries and makes 

possible other special ministries, outreach projects, and  

initiatives not funded through regular streams of giving.   

 

As Virginia Baptists, we are on mission together because we 

said yes individually, and now live out our faith together just like 

the first century followers of Jesus.   

 

The goal for the Alma Hunt Offering for GPBC in 2017 is $1,500.  

Your gift shows you “Say Yes” for new churches, for Virginia  

missionaries to go, for leadership development for women and 

girls, for mental health education for our churches and much 

more!  This offering allows us to be the church facing the  

realities of today’s world.  Together we will Say Yes! 

 

Alma Hunt offering materials will be available in your bulletin 

during emphasis week and also on the WMU table in the  

Narthex.  Please pray about giving to help us meet our goal and 

perhaps as in last year’s offering—surpass it!  “Say Yes” 


